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Firework Fine Amendment 

 

Due to high fire danger, fireworks 

are banned within Goat Peak 

Ranch (except 12/31). Due to the 

severity and possible 

consequences that come with a 

resident or guest not adhering to 

this rule, the schedule of fines and 

fees has been updated as of June 

6, 2024. Any resident/guest that 

sets off any fireworks outside of 

12/31 will be subject to an initial 

$500 fee once it has been 

confirmed and documented by a 

member of the GPR board, a 

$1000 fee will be incurred on any 

subsequent occurrence. The 

heightened fine aims to deter 

individuals from engaging in 

activities that pose risks to both 

property and public safety. The 

board hopes that everyone has a 

fun & safe fourth of July.  

  Safe Burning   
 

Ensuring outdoor burning safety in 

our neighborhood is crucial to 

prevent accidents and protect 

property. To ensure burning safety 

Kittitas County Fire District 7 has 

listed regulations to guide fire 

awareness: 

• Natural Vegetation only no 

larger than 10 ft X 10 ft pile, 

anything larger requires a 

permit from the DNR (509-

575-2490)  

• Must be on mineral ground 

with ring  

• Must have a water source on 

hand and fire extinguishing 

tools.  

• Must be at least 15 feet 

from trees, brush and 

property lines 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Must be at least 15 feet 

from trees, brush and 

property lines 

• If larger than a campfire: 

Must be at least 50 ft 

from aby structures  

• Must ALWAYS be 

attended  

• Do not burn if winds 

exceed 15 MPH  

• Call Department of 

Ecology before burning 

to check on air quality 

(800-406-5322) 

    

 
 

 

 

 

FIRE TRAILER 

 

The HOA owns a 500-gallon water 

trailer available to use as a 

precaution while burning.  For further 

information please view our website 

for instructions on use, scheduling a 

date and advising the board of use. 

Please note, in the case of any fire 

emergency call 9-1-1. 

   

 

POWER OUTAGES 
 

When necessary, report power 

outages as soon as possible at 

PSE.com. Generally, the more 

people that report and are 

impacted the faster response 

(Pse.com or 888-225-5773). 
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